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The Harrison Family Memorial CTE Scholarship is
established in the memory of Richard Harrison, an SWHS

alum, who was recognized by his CTE classmates and fellow
FFA members as a hardworking and dedicated young man.

Richard was a 1971 graduate of Sedro-Woolley High School.
His father, Bob Harrrison, served on the Sedro-Woolley

School Board for many years. As a father and school board
member, Bob had the honor of presenting his son, Richard,

his high school diploma.

Several hours after graduation, the Harrison Family received
a call that Richard had been in a tragic car accident. He

passed away several days later at the age of 17.

The result of this tragic accident has provided inspiration and
opportunity to many other Sedro-Woolley High School

graduates.

In this spirit, the Harrison Family is determined to continue
offering this scholarship in memory of Richard to an

outstanding SWHS graduate hoping to further their education
and enhance their skills towards a successful future.


